












BAF & BMS students SEBI visit. 

On February 24, 2023, BAF and BMS students visited the Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (SEBI) to gain insights into the financial regulatory environment. The visit aimed to 
provide students with practical knowledge about securities regulation, market integrity, and 
investor protection. SEBI officials conducted an informative session, explaining their roles and 
responsibilities in maintaining market stability and transparency. The students had the 
opportunity to interact with professionals, ask questions, and understand the regulatory 
frameworks that govern the securities market. This visit enhanced their academic learning with 
real-world perspectives on financial regulation and compliance. 

The session began with a 
comprehensive presentation on 
SEBI’s responsibilities, 
including its efforts in 
regulating securities markets, 
preventing market 
manipulation, and ensuring 
transparency. The officials 
discussed various regulatory 
frameworks and compliance 

measures that SEBI enforces to safeguard investor interests and ensure fair trading practices. 


